
 

 
 

Date:     February 5, 2025 

To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:        Uniforms, Apparel & Embroidery Services Transition 

 
 
Contract # CTR058957 with International Corporate Apparel was terminated on February 4th, 2025. Contract # 
CTR063190 with International Corporate Apparel will be utilized from now on.   

 

Reason: Duplicate contract conflict. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Ashley.Anderson@azdoa.gov. 


